
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:10:54 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:04 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Karin Terziano

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This price gouging by Ontario Hydro is absolutely ridiculous. For a seasonal cottager who consumes less than 50
Kw a year the current costs are appalling.
   Any increase is unsustainable. I will consider cutting my hydro service. If the energy board is indeed taking this
seriously you will abort this plan immediately.




